
Church Financial Report - through January 7 
Planned Giving $953,128  ~  Actual Giving $870,797  (9%) 

Sunday, January 14 
       9:00 a.m. Traditional Worship Service, Sanctuary 
     10:05 a.m. Bible Study (all ages) 
     11:15 a.m. Contemporary Worship Service, Great Hall 
 Arabic Baptist Church of Dallas, Chapel 
 Forest Community Baptist Church, Sanctuary 
     11:30 a.m. Agape Baptist Christian Fellowship, B218 
       2:30 p.m. Casa De Restauración, The Foundry 
       3:00 p.m. Children’s Choir, C Bldg Upstairs 
       3:45 p.m. Childcare, C102 
       4:00 p.m. AWANA Clubs, C Bldg Upstairs  
 Financial Peace University, B205 
       5:00 p.m. Student Life Groups, The Foundry 
       6:30 p.m. New Deacon Ordination, Sanctuary 
 Reception immediately following, Gathering Hall 
Tuesday, January 16 
       6:30 a.m. Men’s Prayer Breakfast, offsite 
       9:00 a.m. JVP Quilters, Fellowship Hall 
     11:00 a.m. Sunshine Singers, Choir Room 
Wednesday, January 17 
       4:45 p.m.        Wednesday Night Meal, Great Hall 
       6:00 p.m.        Preschool/Children Childcare, C102 
       6:15 p.m. The Homework Room, C112 
 Race & Culture Bible Study*, Great Hall 
 (*Discussion-based study led by Dr. Craig Curry) 
       6:45 p.m.  Orchestra Rehearsal 
       7:00 p.m. UPG Ministry Team, B102 
       7:15 p.m.        Plano PM, The Foundry 
                         Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal, Sanctuary 
Thursday, January 18 
       9:30 a.m. Ladies’ Bible Study, B203 
       6:30 p.m. ESL, B211 
Sunday, January 21 
 Regular Sunday Morning Schedule 
       2:30 p.m. Casa De Restauración, The Foundry 
       3:00 p.m. Children’s Choir, C Bldg Upstairs 
 Caregiver Support Group, B202 
       3:30 p.m. Missions Committee Meeting, B201 
       3:45 p.m. Childcare, C102 
       4:00 p.m. AWANA Clubs, C Bldg Upstairs  
 Financial Peace University, B205 
 Stewardship/Finance Meeting, Conference Room 
       5:00 p.m. Student Life Groups, The Foundry 
 Deacons Meeting, Fellowship Hall 
       5:30 p.m. Handbell Rehearsal 
 
 
 



This is My Story / This is My Song Questionnaire 
Pastor Craig wants your help with the current sermon series! He is asking everyone to 
complete the Favorite Hymn / Favorite Verse questionnaire as part of his preparation. 
Questionnaires are available in the Church Office and in your Sunday School class. 
Once completed, return to the Church Office or email directly to Pastor Craig at 
craigc@fbcplano.org. The WHY is the most important part, so please don’t leave it out.  
 
Ladies’ Thursday Morning Bible Study 
Meet in B203 at 9:30 a.m. for our new study,  Finding I AM: How Jesus Fully Satisfies 
the Cry of Your Heart by Lysa TerKeurst. Join us as we discover how Jesus is the key to 
satisfaction by learning the crucial significance behind each I AM statement in this 
Bible study. Workbooks will be available for purchase for $15. Childcare provided by 
contacting the Children’s Ministry Office (cathyh@fbcplano.org). A special treat this 
session will be lectures on the Feasts of Israel by Pam Ownby. 
 
Comfort Casserole Ministry 
Once a month, delicious entrée meals are lovingly prepared by teams of church 
members and are used to minister to the needs of church family, friends, neighbors, 
newcomers… anyone with a need of a caring outreach. We are in search of more 
people to help cook these meals. Consider joining one of these teams of great cooks!  
If you are interested in joining, contact Cathy Hacker at cathyh@fbcplano.org. 
 
STUDENT MINISTRY 
Flag Football > January 28 

  1:00-3:00 p.m. @ Bob Woodruff Park 

  Students will need to grab lunch on their own before they get there. 
 
DNOW > February 2-4 

  Sign-ups are still going on (although t-shirts are not guaranteed) 

  Cost - $75 FBC Students, $35 Visitors 

  Prayer guides will be available the week prior to DNOW. 
 
Bounce > March 11–14 

 Cost $240 

 Deadline to sign up - February 11 
 

South Africa Mission Trip > June 14-30 

 Cost $3,000 

 Deadline to sign up ($300 deposit required) - February 11 

Welcome New Member 
Trace Noble - Baptized 
 
Deacon Ordination Service 
Join us TODAY at 6:30 p.m. in the Sanctuary for this special service as we celebrate the 
ordination of new First Baptist Plano Deacons: Mike Oliver and Todd Osborne. Enjoy a 
time of reception and refreshments in the Gathering Hall immediately following the 
service.  
 
Friendship Club 
Join us in the Great Hall for games and a chicken Florentine/rice pilaf lunch on 
Tuesday, January 23. Games will begin at 10:00 a.m. and lunch will be served at noon. 
Following lunch, enjoy the music of Sam Baker. Sam has been singing and performing 
for 43 years. He started in the youth choir and performed selected solos. He grew up a 
child of the 60’s, playing folk songs, protest songs, and songs about life. While living in 
Boston, and riding the MTA almost every day, Sam heeded the Kingston Trio’s 
admonition and always carried an extra nickel (well by then it was a quarter) so he 
could "get off of that train". Sam’s performances echo the traditions of the great folk 
groups such as The Kingston Trio, The Limelighters, and Peter, Paul & Mary. 
Reminiscent of Stan Rogers, Jimmy Buffett, and Gordon Lightfoot, he combines rich 
history, compelling stories, and fun music that will have the audience clapping hands 
and singing along. While playing the guitar or banjo along with his singing, he really 
draws you in, and his performances are upbeat and fun. Call or stop by the Church 
Office by January 16 to sign up. 
 
New Wednesday Evening Bible Study for Single Adults in their 20s and 30s 
Is it Ok to Question God? This interactive study, led by Robin Stewart, will focus on a 
search for a relationship with God that is dynamic and honest. We will bring our 
questions to God and search scripture for what it can tell us about who God is, what He 
thinks, and what He feels for us. 

 Begins January 31: 6:15 p.m. to 7:15 p.m. in B203 

 Join us for supper beforehand (between 4:45 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. in the Great Hall) 

 Registration and/or questions: tommys@fbcplano.org/text 972-741-1096 
 
IF:Gathering 
Save the Date! FREE women's conference here at FBC Plano on February 9-10. This is 
a multi-generational gathering of women with guest speakers to hear the Word of 
God and an opportunity to live that out in our community. 

Strategic Planning Update 
 

We are in exciting times at First Baptist Plano. The contract for the land purchase has 
been signed, and we are starting the due diligence process. Architect selection is 
getting close, and the Capital Campaign Team is beginning preparations for the 
upcoming events to raise funds for the new building. We need lots of volunteers. If 
you would like to be involved in this Capital Campaign, please contact Steve Unger at 
469-667-8596. 

Campus-wide Wi-Fi  Password:  romans121 

View the Pastor’s Message 
fbcplano.org - Under Resources 

Give Via Text Message:   
Text FBCPLANO and  the $ amount  to 73256  

                                           Subscribe to FIRST CONNECT 
Text FBCPLANO to 22828 to receive the weekly email First Connect. 


